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Minutes of the executive meeting held on Wednesday 10th
July.1991
Madam Chairman Mary, welcome all: Mary stated that 
she appreciated members agreeing to bring the
executive forward to fit in with her trip to Ireland.
There was no minutes available.
Apologies on behalf,   John Murphy and Maura
Fitzsimmons John Connolly agreed to take minutes.
Members present    Mark Kenny, Bridie Shaw, Una Cooper
Tom McAssey, Jim Foley, Mary McCormack, Bill Allen,
Tom Dack, Pat Hegarty.
No Correspondence
Treasurer report balance No 1. A/C £64.00
Parade A/C £595.00. Dinner income £3998.59 – balance £298.51
In the red a cheque for £180.00 has been referred 
to drawer.  The person who presented this cheque was
name but at the request of members the name
should not be recorded.
Tom Dack stated this, I am sure this is our first time we
have been in the red. Tommy allso pointed out that
some 17 counties didn’t take part. In our annual St
Patrick’s Dinner Dance.
L.I.F. Madam Chairman stated that the 1991 London Irish
Festival was a very successful day. Not as big as our
best year. Mary said it was unfortunate that Fr. Dennis
was not at our meeting as I would like to remind
this Centre that they receive the Lion share of the
festival. But put very little into running it. And also
having handed to them a list of requirement for the
festival 4 weeks ago. But on Sat 6th July no one
had go these items ready – A phone call to 




                Executive

Mr Pat O’Dyer who at this short notice got our 
requirement ready.
Sandwiches and drinks were allso left to the last
minute.. Overall the general opinion from members
was a very successful day.  Mr Pat Hegarty festival
Chairman said there no complaints from Brent and
allso our associations seemed to happy with their tents.
Tom McAssey stated all thorough we had a good day.
We should look very carefully at future festival.
Maybe we should give the festival a new look with
better class of entertainment.
Tables & chairs give rise for concern as we didn’t
have – sufficient amounts toilets were well placed. But
Southern mobile did not refurbish toilet rolls when
request.
It was also agreed that every one concerned with the
							  festival
should attend a General meeting. This would enable
us to get a firm commitment from carriers and
other bodies as to what they can do and want from 
the festival in future.
Another idea would be to have a competition between
counties associations for the best stall or tent.
John Connelly said the number of stewards was down
this year. As usual some signed in but didn’t carry
out any duties. The cleaning of the park was
allso successful. Carried out by Fr Carlow and
his staff. It was the general opinion of members
that a general be arranged by invitation to
all companies and persons involved in our festival.
There no other business.
Chairman thanked all for members


